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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: grove@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: o:\letters home\gryffindor - portals to the past.docx.doc
11th November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers,
We are delighted to be able to offer the pupils of Year 3 an educational visit at Grove Academy on 
10th December 2019.  During the visit, pupils will take part in workshops which will bring to life what it was like living back in the Stone Age period.

Pupils need to be at Grove Academy at the normal start of the academy day.  Finish time will be the same as normal at the end of the academy day.  All pupils are invited to wear clothing that is similar to what was worn during this period (further information to follow).  
The cost of this activity is £4.84 and is required by 22nd November 2019 paid via Parent Pay.  You will need to consent for your child to attend the activities via ParentPay by 22nd November 2019. 

Yours faithfully,
Mrs J Blackhurst
Deputy Principal

PLEASE UPDATE THE ACADEMY OFFICE IF YOUR CONTACT DETAILS CHANGE
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